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WOO61-03 

re: Withdrawal by Mr Binman Limited of a waste licence application review in respect 
of a facility at Mr Binman Ltd, Luddenmore, Grange, Kilmallock. Co. Limerick, 
Register No. WO06 1-03, in accordance with Article 2 1 of the Waste Management 
[Licensing) Regulations. 

Dear Mr Leahy 

I am to refer to the letter of 21" September 2012 received from Mr Padraic Monaghan, 
Joint Receiver and Manager of Mr Binman, notifying the Agency of the withdrawal of 
the above referenced waste licence application. 

The Agency hereby acknowledges that this company has formally withdrawn the 
above referenced waste licence application pursuant to the relevant Waste 
Management (Licensing) Regulations. That being the case, it is no longer the function 
of the Agency to consider any documentation received by it which relates to the above 
application. 

The existing licence (WO06 1-02) for the facility continues to apply and it remains the 
responsibility of the licensee to ensure that all activities at the facility are carried out in 
accordance with the conditions of that licence. 

Yours sincerely, 
A 

Dorota Richards 
Programme Officer 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 


